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Welcome to Class 3

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to school and to Classroom 3! Ms. Tamara and I hope
that you all had a fantastic summer. We are really looking forward to a
brand new school year with you and your family. This year is going to be
a fun and exciting time for your child, especially since we are in our
new, upstairs classroom. We are going to spend the first few days of
school becoming familiar with our new and more spacious classroom and
materials.

Ms. Tamara and I are huge supporters of frequent home-school
communication. It is our hope that we will all share a great deal of
dialogue and communication to keep a strong home-school connection. If
you ever have any concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us.
We are always here to help in any way that we can.

As we prepare for kindergarten, we will be working on our literacy and
math skills through thematic based studies, as well as our social -
emotional development. Our goal is for your child to become an
independent problem solver that can identify and handle their feelings.
We will make sure that we give them all the tools necessary to be able
to accomplish this and ensure nothing but their success going forward.
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